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        13th March 2019 

 
 
Debating Competition 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Your child has been chosen to be part of the six pupil Y5/6 debating team 

that will represent the school at the North Yorkshire Debating Competition for 
Schools. 

 
The debate will take place on Tuesday 19th March at the Council offices in 

Skipton and run from 10.00am to 12.30 pm.  We will travel there by bus 
leaving school at 9.20am and return about 1.20pm.  Children will need to 
wear school uniform and bring a packed lunch and a drink with them.   

 
The subject of the debate is:   “Should we ban school uniform?” 
 
There will be two 2 minute talks and opportunity for asking and answering 

questions. 
There is not capacity at the venue for parents to attend however if one or 

two parents would like to come as helpers please let me know. 
 
If you are willing for your child to take part in this event please complete 

and return the slip below. 
 
 
Many thanks 
Jill Fletcher 

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………………………………….. 
to attend the debating competition on Tuesday19th March. 
 
signed …………………………………………………. 
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